MEMORANDUM
TO:			Anoka County Board of Commissioners and Staff
FROM		Anoka County Election Integrity Team (ACEIT)
DATE:		Tuesday August 8, 2023
SUBJECT:	Review of July 28, 2023, response letter from Assistant A.C. Attorney Jason Stover
PRESENTER:  	Pam Weber
_________________________________________________________________
Introduction:  We appreciate the response with answers to some questions, as well as additional information provided.  

Analysis:  
1. Thank you to Commissioner Reinert for asking that our questions be addressed.
2. Thank you for informing us about additions made to the Elections Department website pages.  We will check regularly for more updates. 
3. Thank you for posting the portion of the 2022 CVRs that is allowed under current State law.  We’d like to note that our multiple requests for CVR data were submitted long before the law change was implemented.  

Conclusions/Recommendations:  We with ACEIT will review the response letter from Assistant Attorney Stover and the website information further and may have questions or follow-up requests in the future.  

Attachments:  None


Note: This Memorandum and Report will be emailed to Board Members, County
Administrator, PRT Division Head and Elections Manager.
